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Cahill partner Chérie R. Kiser published an article in Media Law International, "The Future of FCC Rules on Foreign 
Investment," discussing how the current international political environment including rising tensions over trade and 
immigration, as well as heightened concern over possible foreign influences in U.S. media and communications may 
affect FCC commitment to permit greater foreign investment in broadcast licensees.
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